
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 15th March 2019 

Tuesday 19th March  

Year 3 Parents Evening 4.30pm  - 
7.00pm 

Wednesday 20th March 

Year 3 Parents Evening 3.30pm  - 6.00pm 

25th, 26th, 27th 28th March                                  
3.30-4.00pm - BOOK FAIR for 
children and parents in KS1 hall                                                               

Monday 1st April 

Vision Screening - Reception Class 

Thursday 4th April                                                                               
Year 1 Bug Ball - children can come 
dressed as a bug!                                

Headteacher’s Note:     

Science week has been such fun! 

The children thoroughly enjoyed their sessions with the 
ladies from ‘Fun Science’ on Tuesday and I’m sure we 
now have a few mini Einsteins in the making. 

Our Science fair was a great success and some of the 
experiments that the children came up with blew our 
socks off! Well done and thank you to all those who 
took part. Congratulations to all! The winners will be 
announced on Monday in assembly as you have left us 
with an almost impossible decision to make        Please 
see the pictures on Facebook and the website. 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Parents               
Evenings last week. I hope you are happy with the 
school and the progress your child is making. Thank you 
for your feedback - we are continuously looking at ways 
to improve and evolve and your comments are vital in 
achieving this. 

Thank you , as always, for your continued support.              
Mrs Stinchon  

PTFA events in March:  

Film Night 

 Wednesday 20th March (EYFS 
& KS1)  

         3.30-5.15pm 

 Thursday 21st March (KS2)   

         3.30-5.15pm 

Please don’t forget to buy your tickets from the school office . ON 
SALE NOW! 

Mothers Day  

 Tuesday 26th March KS2 Mothers Day “Pop-up 
Shop” (money on the day) 

 Thursday 28th March KS1 Mothers Day “Pop-up 
Shop” (money on the day) 

Every item £2 (like we did at Christmas) and all children will be able 
to wrap their gift too.   

 

 

 

 

Music Assembly - 1st April 

Regrettably, we have been forced to postpone 
the music assembly planned for 1st April. 
Please watch out for a new date which will be 
broadcast in the coming weeks. Apologies for 
any inconvenience caused. 

 



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Inter-School 
Competitions 

Parents and         
carers are always 
welcome to 
come and                 
support us at our 
inter-school  

competitions. Mr Irvine will continue to enter us into 
as many of these as possible. Look out for                            
participation letters  for up-coming events; 
          
 Wednesday 20th March - Y5/6 A Team Football 
 Monday 25th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 3rd April - Y3 Cricket tournament 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                                

Starts 25th February - 1st April (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Kurling Club with Mr Irvine  

Starts 26th February - 2nd April (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS1 Handball                                                                                

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Lomax & Mrs Nelson                                                              

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

Congratulations to all our award winners this week! 

Stars of the week  

EYFS -     Jordan               Year  4 - Ryan 

Year 1 -  Sophie               Year 5 - Eva                  

Year 2 -  Ole                     Year 6 - Ruby & Lydia-May 

Year 3 -  Hollie   

Next class assembly:- Wednesday 3rd April  at 

2.45pm - led by Year 5 - all parents and family   

members welcome. 

Vision Screening – Reception Class 1st April 

Please find information  from the NHS regarding vi-
sion screening  in schools. Reception parents will be 
sent an ‘Opt out’ form shortly. 

We have only received a few entries for our 

‘Extreme Reading’ Competition.  

We would love to see a picture of your child 

reading in the wackiest place imaginable! 

Please send your pictures into school or email; 

ldixon@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Thank you & Good luck! 


